
 NEW VISION INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
 

 

DATE:            February 16, 2020 
SUBJECT:       Make-up Quizzes (2nd Semester)              
MEMO TO:   Parents 
FROM:           The Administration of NVIS 
 
 
 
 

 Dear Parents,  

Please be informed that due to the extreme cold weather last 2 weeks 
and the absence of numerous students, the Make-up Quizzes for all the 
subjects for ABSENT STUDENTS will be conducted during this week from 
Monday 17th Feb. 2020 to Wednesday 19th Feb. 2020. Therefore, please 
prepare your child accordingly. 

 

Note:  

The COMPUTER MAKEUP QUIZ will be conducted on MONDAY 17TH FEB. 2020 

The FRENCH MAKEUP QUIZ will be conducted on TUESDAY 18th Feb. 2020. 

The rest of the subjects will be conducted during this week. For further 
information, please check your child’s dairy. 

 

 

        

Yours sincerely,                                 

   
_________________________ 

NVIS Administration  
 

  


